To whom it may concern,

Glenn Ogle, currently with Rampro Construction, has worked with me over a period of several years.  He has helped me to successfully complete a Might Dollar store, a Badcock Furniture store, and a State Police Headquarters.  He has shown high competency and has completed all projects within budget and on time.  I highly recommend Mr. Ogle and I will continue to consult him with any future project needs.  Please feel free to call me at any time.

Sincerely,

Marc A. Beaman
President
[bookmark: _GoBack]Construction Associates 
P.O. Box 1757
Bluffton SC 29910
Cag@hargray.com
843-247-1206
